
 

 

17th March 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

St Margaret’s Got Talent 2022 

Friday 6th May at 6.00pm – 8.00pm 

 

Our St Margaret’s Got Talent competition will take place on Friday 6th May 2022 at 

6.00pm.  This is a great opportunity for children from Year 2 upwards to share their 

talent, either as part of a group or as an individual. 

 

Auditions will be held on Tuesday 26th April. It is our aim to have a variety of acts 

performing on the evening and whilst we appreciate that all acts will have put in time and 

effort, it is unlikely that everyone will get through the audition stage.  The final acts will 

be selected by the staff.   

 

Please make yourself aware of the following rules:- 

 

1. All acts must be safe for the entrant(s) and the audience. 

2. The area for the act to be performed on will be the school stage the length of 

which is approx 5 metres by 2 metres. 

3. All acts should be NO LONGER THAN 2 mins 30 secs 

4. Entry to the competition is by application ONLY.  This form must be 

completed online NO later than Wednesday 30th March.  Click here for the 

application form https://forms.gle/fNrNuyANfiG3chUW8 
5. All acts MUST provide their own props, costumes and music on a CD or memory 

stick and must arrive dressed and ready to perform on the night. 

6. The entry fee MUST be paid via ParentMail and you will be notified once the 

charge has been added to your account.  Entry will cost £1.25 per person. 

7. Successful applicants will be notified of their audition time.   

8. The final successful acts taking part in the show will be notified by Thursday 

28th April 2022. 

 

Once again, your talents will make for a splendid evening of fun and entertainment for 

all the family! 

Yours sincerely, 
Mike Jee 
Mike Jee 

Headteacher 
 
 

https://forms.gle/fNrNuyANfiG3chUW8

